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Dear Geoffrey, 
 
I’m writing on behalf of a number of residents who live at the bottom of Woodruff 
Avenue, where it meets Tredcroft Road and then Goldstone Crescent. 
 
Double yellow lines were proposed for this area under the parking scheme that was 
consulted on, residents were told these were on safety grounds.   
 
The problem in this area still exists, it’s a very busy junction, with cars parked nose 
to tail on both sides. It’s also a bus route and trying to pull onto Goldstone Crescent 
is very difficult for buses and cars alike. The route is also used by children walking 
to school. To make matters more difficult there are two bus stops almost opposite 
each other. 
 
Residents who live in this part have asked for the installation of single yellow lines 
to operate 9am–5pm on weekdays (when the area is very busy) to make the 
junction and this area safer. I would ask for officers to visit the site during the week 
to view for themselves the problem and bring a report back for your consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Councillor Jayne Bennett 
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